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We support being able to license Side by Sides and drive on roads other than 

highways. We enjoy this when we are in Yuma Arizona and other locations like 

lakeside Oregon. Making drivers of side by sides go thru the proper State required 

training course and making sure the vehicle is street legal I feel that we all can be 

safe and enjoy riding Side by Sides in areas such as Florence, Coos Bay, Waldport 

etc. Please pass this legislation for all. 

 

Most instances these drives are short distances within our communities and we have 

seen everyone be responsable and safe while doing this. A majority of these riders 

ae 40 and older and follow all lawa and regulations. I do not think it would apply in 

placs like Portland, Salem and Eugene due to th amount of traffic etc. 

 

Thank you, 

 

David Hanken 


